
THIS DETOUR ROUTE WILL BE IMPLEMENTED DURING CERTAIN PORTIONS OF THE 
PROJECT’S CONSTRUCTION FOR LIMITED PERIODS OF TIME (APPROXIMATELY ONE 
WEEK.)  THIS DETOUR ROUTE WILL NOT BE IN PLACE FOR THE ENTIRE DURATION  
OF THE PROJECT’S CONSTRUCTION. 
 
PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE: 
 
(www.a2gov.org/government/publicservices/project_management/Pages/Project ManagementUnit.aspx) 
 
FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REGARDING THE PROJECT, ITS CONSTRUCTION , AND 
ALL LANE CLOSURES. 
 
PLEASE FEEL FREE TO CONTACT  MICHAEL G. NEARING, P.E. OF THE PROJECT 
MANAGEMENT SERVICES UNIT,  (734) 794-6410 EXT. 43635. 


